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Click & Collect           January 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Further to the Government's announcement that we will not be returning to face-to-face teaching before 8th March 

2021, we would like to try and support families by running a second click and collect service. 

You will be able to collect new exercise books, paper and stationery and some key English books required for certain 

year groups.  

There are nine time slots available over 12th & 13th February, with a limited number able to attend per slot. Please 

select from the available slots here -  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/click-collect-tickets-138633702135 . You will only 

need to select one time slot per family and bookings will close at 9am on Thursday 11th February 2021. Please register 

using your child’s name and your email address.  

If you book a slot, please arrive at your allocated time and date following the guidelines below: 

• Arrive at school and park in the carpark  
• Please bring a bag to take the resources home in 
• Only one person per family will be permitted to enter the building and they must wear a face covering 
• Enter the sports hall via the entrance from the car park – this will be clearly signposted (we cannot risk doing 

this outside due to the time of year and weather constraints)  
• Sanitise hands with the sanitiser provided on entry to the building  
• Follow the one way system around the sports hall and collect the resources from each station, before leaving via 

another signposted door 

As a community we are keen to continue working together and we hope these resources will be a support to you.  

Miss Whiteman 

Senior Deputy Principal 
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